September 6, 2017

Chair and Members of the Community and Protective Services Committee

Re: Request for Information – London Police Services

Cost - August 26, 2017 Protest

I am seeking information about the policing costs associated with the protests held on August 26, 2017. I have been advised that I am required to submit a communication to the appropriate Standing Committee asking that the City of London request that the London Police Services Board provide any information that might be available with respect to the costs related to policing provided at the above-noted event.

I therefore request support of the following recommendation:

"That the London Police Services Board be requested to provide to the City of London, information that might be available with respect to the costs related to policing provided at the protest held on August 26, 2017."

Respectfully submitted,

Michael van Holst, Councillor, Ward 1